Pine Ridge Boys

Dear Friends,

Our 52nd Homecoming Concert is quickly approaching. We are really excited about this concert and our special guests this year. The Annual Homecoming Concert is June 20, 2015 at Converse Baptist Church in Converse, SC starting at 6:00. Joining us on the program will be the "World Famous" Chuck Wagon Gang, great friends the Carolina Quartet and Charlie Griffin.

There is a tremendous expense involved in having this concert. We ask that you prayerfully consider helping us sponsor this tremendous night of Southern Gospel Music with a tax deductible donation. We have two levels of sponsorship: Fan Sponsor or Corporate Sponsor. Both will be recognized with Concert Program listing and advanced reserved concert seating. Plus there will be few surprises during the concert.

Please make your checks payable to: Pine Ridge Boys Quartet. You can also go to our website (www.pineridgeboys.com) and Donate thru Pay Pal. Send to:

Pine Ridge Boys Mark Cash

305 Water Oak St, 4611 Clifton Glendale Rd Inman, SC 29349 Spartanburg, SC 29307

For more information on sponsorship levels contact Larry Stewart at 864-473-8849 or by email larry@pineridgeboys.com.

We ask you, our friends to post this annual event on your Facebook or Twitter page. Create a personal FB event inviting your friends to join in the music, fun and celebration. We want this to be the biggest and best concert ever and with your prayers, support and added efforts....WE CAN DO THIS!

Thank you for your prayerful support, encouragement and friendship. You are special to the Pine Ridge Boys! *See you at the Homecoming!*

God Bless,

The Pine Ridge Boys Larry, Wayne, Duane and Ivory



Sponsorship Level: FanCorporate Amount:			
Name:			Office Hear
Address:			<i>Office Use:</i> PRB:
City:	State:Zip	:	Date:
Phone:	Email:		Receipt #:
Donation in honor of	:		